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Please print and post at your vessel/ facility for all employees to view 

Fleet Memo #57: Positive COVID-19 Test while on GERG 
Project  

 

Vessel Crew, 
 
This Fleet Memorandum is to inform you that one member of the GERG team 
has tested positive for COVID-19. This was brought to the attention of 
Management this morning and all necessary precautions are being put in place.  
 
At this time ALL members of the GERG Project are requested to quarantine and 
tested as per their State and Local regulations.  
 
If you have any questions, please email HSE@tdi-bi.com  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Roy Robbins 
Pot Captain / DPA 
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